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HEADS UPDATE from Amanda Seager 

This week has been a week of adventures, with some really memorable experiences for several of 
our classes. 
 
On Tuesday, the children in Year 3 visited the Tiny Forest at Egford Park. We helped to plant the 
forest a couple of years ago, and also returned to check on progress last year. When the children 
went to measure the trees last year, most of them were around half a metre tall. This year, the trees 
were all taller than the children and the area has become quite dense as well. The children loved 
exploring the area and going on a mini-beast safari. 
 
Yesterday, our Year 4 children were invited to visit Frome College, where they took part in a series of 
workshops on space. The workshops were led by Frome College students, and included identifying 
space rocks which had come directly from NASA. The children loved the Starlab, an inflatable 
planetarium, and talked so enthusiastically about their visit in our assembly this morning. 
 
Finally, on Wednesday our Reception children went to the seaside and had the most brilliant day. So 
many children told me it was the ‘best day ever’! The children travelled by coach and train, went 
paddling in the (freezing cold!) sea, built sandcastles and moats, and had an ice cream. They were 
brilliant all day, and it was an absolute joy to spend the day with them. The staff had planned the day 
with military precision and were so well supported by parents and helpers who gave up their time to 
come with us. The train travel was funded by Platform Rail, who also provided a safety workshop 
with the children before the trip, and staff to accompany us on the day. While the children were having 
their picnic lunch on the beach, the lifeguards also came to chat to them, explaining what they do to 
keep everyone safe. It really was a fantastic trip, and hopefully one the children will remember for 
many years to come. 
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DIARY DATES 
Term Dates 2023/2024 

June 

Fri 14th  Year 4 Cake Sale 

Mon 24th  Y3 Sports Day 

Tue 25th Y4 Sports Day 

Wed 26th  EYFS Sports Day 

Thur 27th  Y2 Sports Day 

Fri 28th  Y1 Sports Day 

  Mufti Day 

Sat 29th  Summer Fair 

July 

Tue 23rd Break up for Summer 
 

School News 
 

Year 4 Cake Sale 

*TODAY Friday 14th June* 

Afterschool 

Outside Jasmine’s Classroom 

(under shelter) 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Mufti Day – Friday 28th June 

Children can come dressed in their 

own clothes on Friday 28th June in 

exchange for a wrapped bottle for 

our Summer Fair. 
 

Bottles can be anything such as a 

bottle of wine, water, squash, 

shampoo but we just asked that they 

are wrapped please.  Thank you  
 

Children in Oak and Maple will need to bring in 

their PE uniform to change into for sports day. 
 

Regular Notices and Reminders 
 

Parenting Discussion Group 

Every Tuesday, 2pm in the staff room. 

All parents welcome. 

 

This is an informal group for parents to discuss 

questions raised on the day.  Veronique Camacho, 

who has children in Year 1 & 4, runs the group. 
 

Sports Day Dates

 
Weather permitting, we will be running sports day 

in the last week of June.  The children come 

together in their year groups one afternoon each 

to take part in a variety of races.  Mr Sing will be 

the ‘master of ceremonies’ again, and parents and 

carers are invited to come along and cheer their 

children on.  The planned dates are as follows.  

Should the weather stop play on the day, it will he 

moved to the same day the following week: 

 

 Holly and Bramble Y3 

 Monday 24th June 1.30-3pm 

 Pine and Gorse Y4 

 Tuesday 25th June 1.30-3pm 

 Sunshine and Rainbow EYFS 

 Wednesday 26th June 2-3pm 

 Poppy and Jasmine Y2 

 Thursday 27th June 1.30-3pm 

 Oak and Maple Y1 

 Friday 28th June 1.30-3pm 
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School Lunch Menus 

 

Deadline for meals 

w/c 24th June is midnight Monday 17th June. 

 

If you would like to order in advance, meals have 

been added on ParentPay until the end of the 

academic year. 

 

To minimise food waste, we kindly request that you 

order your child's meal(s) by midnight on the 

Monday of the previous week.  If the deadline is 

missed, please ensure your child brings a packed 

lunch, as we will not have extra meals available 

to accommodate late orders.  Thank you.  
 

Celebrating Birthdays 

We love to celebrate the children’s 

birthdays with them in school, but 

from September we will no longer be 

able to share sweets or cake with the 

class at the end of the day.  Instead, we invite the 

children to come into school on their birthday in 

mufti (with their birthday badge if they have one 

and wish to wear it) as a treat. If a child’s birthday 

falls on a Saturday or Sunday, during a school 

holiday, or on a whole school mufti day, they can 

wear their own choice of clothes on either the 

school day before or the next school day after. 

Thank you for your support. 
 

Swimming - Year 3  

Just a reminder for Year 4 (Holly and 

Bramble) parents that payment for 

Term 5 (April/May) and Term 6 (June/July) is now 

available to pay through ParentPay.  If you are a 

Trust Fund pupil, you can use your funds to pay for 

swimming.  Just email the office so we can check 

your balance and arrange this for you.  Thank you. 

 

 
 

Friends of Trinity First School 
 

Summer Fair 

Saturday 29th June 

12-2pm 

Our Summer Fair is coming 

and we would love to make 

it a fun and successful 

event but it won’t go ahead 

without your help. 

 

The Friends of Trinity First School team are just 

a small group of 7 parents which is not enough for 

all of the fun stalls and activities we would like to 

offer.  So, if you think you could spare a couple of 

hours to help us please follow this link to signup 

https://volunteersignup.org/K9Y48 

If we are unable to raise enough volunteers the 

event will be cancelled. Thank you! 
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Aster Textile Recyling Bank 

We now have our own textiles bin 

by the car park, near to the school 

hall.  Please consider using this for 

any textiles recycling you may have 

as we can earn money based on the weight of your 

donations.

 
 

Local Events 
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Please click the image to download the 

Frome Festival Brochure 
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